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POSITION:  PART-TIME YOUTH DIRECTOR

Santa Teresa Hills Presbyterian Church (STHPC) and Foothill Community Presbyterian Church (FCPC), both located in San Jose, are looking for a Youth Director to lead their combined junior and senior high youth group of about 15 - 20 students. This is a part-time, paid position of $500 per month, requiring approximately five hours a week. Additional compensation may be made for extended activities.

The preferred candidate should be able to meet the following requirements:
· Previous Youth Ministry experience
· Child Development training
· Good organizational skills
· Able to plan a coherent program that will enrich and deepen the faith of our youth (Some assistance from the pastors can be provided, if needed.)
· Working knowledge of the Bible and ability to teach it in an interesting way.
· Ability to demonstrate that being a Christian can be fun.
· Active Christian faith and ability to work within Presbyterian Church U.S.A. beliefs and policies.

The following are duties that would be expected:
· Lead a Junior/Senior High Youth Meeting every other Sunday afternoon with alternating church locations. Meetings should include some faith development activities and some fun/team building/social activities.
· Plan and lead quarterly mission projects (e.g. helping at a food bank, fund-raising for PCUSA Giving Catalog, etc.)
· Participate and submit a report to church leadership
· Establish and maintain ongoing relationships with our youth
· Depending on time, interest, and funds available, other activities may be added, such as an annual retreat or lock-in, or other activities proposed by the youth, their parents, or the youth director and approved by the respective churches

Both STHPC and Foothill are small, culturally diverse congregations of the Presbyterian Church, U.S.A. We value faith, community, and service. Our relationship with God in Jesus Christ drives us to live out our faith through actively caring for our neighbors and creation, welcoming ALL to our spiritual community and connecting our world with the hope we have found in the Gospel. Find out more about us at: www.sthpc.org and www.fcpcsanjose.org. 

If you are interested (or know someone who might be interested) please contact Rev. Deborah Troester for further information. STHPC is located at 5370 Snell Ave., San Jose 95123 and FCPC is located at 5031 McKee Rd., San Jose 95127. If you prefer, you may contact us by phone (408) 629-5906, fax (408) 629-5932 or e-mail: prdebsthpc@gmail.com.

